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The management of animal genetic resources in Türkiye is coordinated by the Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Affairs. The conservation of domestic animal genetic resources project was started in 1995. In the framework of this project, 4 cattle, 4 sheep, 1 goat, 2 chicken, 1 water buffalo, 1 rabbit and 1 bee native breeds and 3 silkworm lines have been conserved at Research Institutes of General directorate of Agricultural Research. The financial support assigned mainly by the Ministry of Agriculture but we are still trying to find extra budgetary.


Türkiye presently owns a large store of genetic variation. Although domestic breeds had rather large populations in the past, the number of pure materials has decreased and even some breeds has become on verge of extinction. Because farmers tend to replace their environmentally adapted animals with improved ones. 

I.  Activities undertaken during the past year in the framework of ANGR

· Two regular meetings of the AnGR National Consultative Committee took place.

· Programme evaluation meeting of the AnGR conservation project was held to discuss ongoing sub projects.

· Participation and support to the workshop on the conservation and management of AnGR on 10-12 May 2004 and participation in the Regional NC Meeting on 13 May 2004 in Tekirdağ.

· Participation in the NC workshop on 30-31 March and the third session of the ITWG-AnGR on 31 March-2 April 2004 in Rome.
II.  Situation regarding our SoW Country Report

The draft version of the Country Report has been prepared by GDAR of MARA and submitted to FAO beginning of the year 2004. After the approval of National Consultative Committee and Minister of Agriculture and Rural Affairs, the report presented to FAO in July. 

III. Primary activities planned for the coming year

· Present national AnGR conservation project will be revised and extended thorough the inclusion of in situ conservation and improvement of infrastructure of cryopreservation.
· A survey of all domestic animal breeds will be initiated  to update data.

· In order to promote the native breeds at farm level, an incentive premium Per animal will be provided.
· Documentary materials will be prepared in order to introduce the native breeds and to improve public awareness to the problems connected with managing and conservation of AnGR. 

· National AnGR web site will be broaden .

· Training activities will be enhanced.

